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As we are fast approaching the end of the academic year, we will no longer be doing a class 
topic. Instead, we will focus on moving forward for those children who are starting school. We 
still focus on phonics, math, mark making and handwriting skills and our Happy Minds Program. 
Therefore, no more homework will be sent home, but reading books will continue to be sent 
home. The sports day and graduation rehearsals are going well they seem to be having lots of 
fun.  
 
Our word has more letters added they are, It, I, A, In, And, To, Was, Of, The. These words will be 
in the booklet we sent home in your backpack.   
 
The letter of the week is ‘W’. Can you create a college with your child for us to share in class?  
 
We are going to visit Reception class next week on the 17th of June to take part in their phonics 
lesson.  
 
Don't forget our school photographer is coming to school on Friday the 14th of July to take the 
children’s Graduation photographs. If your child is not in on that Friday, bring them to school 
from 10am to have theirs taken.  
 
Also, please remember to wear something Red on Monday for National Diabetes week  
 
Dates for Diary     
Friday 4th July is Graduation Day, the event will start at 9.30 am if we have nice weather, it will be 
held in our garden, if raining it will be Mayfield Main Hall.  
Sports day will be held on a Saturday date to follow.  
Teddy Bear Picnic Fundraising event 18th July 10am till 3pm last day of term.  
Inset day 21st & 22nd July school closed.  
 
  
Mrs. Edwards, head of pre-school and nursery 
Best wishes 
Little Sunbeams 
 
Phone : 02392693432 ext. 3 or Mobile : 07807483755  
 
 
  


